
 

 

 

 

 

DHHS/Office of Substance Abuse and Mental Health Services 

 

Important Notice Regarding the 

Prescription Monitoring Program 

 

 

As of January 1, 2014, Maine law requires ninety (90) percent of Allopathic Physicians, Osteopathic Physicians, 

Dentists, Physician Assistants, Podiatrists, and Advanced Practice Registered Nurses, who are licensed to 

prescribe scheduled medications, to be registered with the Prescription Monitoring Program (PMP).  If less than 

ninety (90) percent are registered, all licensed prescribers will be required to register by March 1, 2014.   

 

To register, please go to the Prescription Monitoring Program website at: http://www.maine.gov/pmp.  

Download, complete and sign the registration form located within the yellow box.  Upon completion, mail the 

original form to the address indicated on the form.  Please note there are two (2) types of registration forms 

available: 

 

1) Data Requester form for active prescribers with a DEA number; and 

 

2) Sub-Account form for assistants/non-prescribing health professionals.   

 

More information regarding the PMP program is available at the PMP website. Any questions or inquiries 

should be directed to the PMP by calling (207) 287-2595.   

 

Thank you. 

 

 

 

http://www.maine.gov/pmp

